
Welcome message to the organizers, 
participants and visitors to the 24th Mir 
Detstva and the 21st CJF – Child and Junior 
Fashion 2018. Autumn International 
Exhibitions   

Dear friends, 

On behalf of the Council of the Federation Committee on Social Policy let 
me heartily welcome the organizers, participants and visitors to the 24th Mir 
Detstva and the 21st CJF – Child and Junior Fashion 2018. Autumn 
International Exhibitions.  

The annual holding of the trade shows has become a good tradition and a major 
event for professionals in the children’s goods market as well as an international 
showcase of high quality products and services for children and teenagers. The 
event is aimed to improve today’s educational system and aesthetic education of the 
younger generation and to assist in implementation of national priority projects. 

It is very important that solution to the problems of development of the 
children’s goods industry and children fashion and promotion of Russian 
manufacturers to the global market of children’s products has reflected in the 
action plan up to 2020 implemented within the Decade of Childhood program 
approved by the Russian Government.  

I am positive the trade shows will be memorable and their results will be soon 
embodied in new fashionable collections of eco-friendly clothing for children and 
teenagers. 

I would like to wish everybody effective work, creativity, business success, and 
realization of the plans.  

Valery Ryazanskiy 
Chairman  
Committee on Social Policy  
Federation Council of the Federal Assembly of the Russian Federation 

 

 


